
Friday Update, December 8, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, December 8, 2023. 
 

REMINDER! 
 

 
 



Click on Link to Sign Up 
 
 

 
 

 
 

New Families’ Orientation Meeting- School Year 24/25 
 

https://cainc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_9i3Ya1-pSVW_LflRxO0Yww#/registration


On January 22nd, our District begins registration for new families for the 2024-
2025 school year. In order to prepare for our registration process, the Assistant 
Superintendents, Principals and myself will be hosting New Family Orientation 
Meetings. If you know of a family that wants to enroll their child in our District, 
please direct them to our District website, www.sssd.k12.ca.us, and look under, 
‘What’s New’ and click on New Family Orientation to find the times and locations 
for the meetings.  
 

 
 
 

http://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/


 
 
 

Reminder from the County of Los Angeles Public Health 
 

The LA County Public Health document below is to support families when 
making decisions as to when their child can return back to school from 
displaying signs and symptoms of illness.  



 
 
 



 
 

 



Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


